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You have just received an Irish virus.

\Since we are not so technologically advanced in Ireland,

This is MANUAL virus.
Please delete all the files on your hard disk yourself

and send this mail to everyone you know.

That'd be grand.

Tanx
Paddy O'Hacker at paddy@bejaisus.com





COMING EVENTS
Saturday 13th September

Social Night   8 – Midnight. Band & light supper provided.  Members $10.  Non Members $15

Bring your dancing feet.

Sunday 21 September  3pm onwards

Family night -  DVD to be shown.  Bring a plate.
Friday 31st October 

Halloween Party  - more information next newsletter  - Mark this date in your diary.

Saturday 15th November

Christmas dinner dance -  last year was a hit – this year will be even better.

Wednesday 31st December -  bring in the New Year in the club.
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NEWS

Bar Prices

The bar prices have been held for a number of years and we are unable to hold them any longer.   Effective immediately the following prices will apply –

Guinness and Kilkenny          $6.00 pint

Speights


$4.00 pint

Wine



$5.00 per glass

Spirits



$3.00 per nip

National Feis 2008

The National Feis is being held in Kapiti this year.  If you are holding any trophies relating to the Feis please send them to the Kapiti Irish Club, attention Roy Kelly as soon as possible.  Enclosed is a list of trophies missing.   Please check your cabinets.

Bowling news

We have had good numbers this year, 15 or so each night.  3 new members from Miramar.  We retain the John England trophy from Island Bay. 

Terry Moffat and Martin Egan won the pairs, while Michael Lavan, Lorrie Fair, Maureen Braakhaus and Rose Winkles won the fours.

Jessie Moffat represented the Southern Zone academy at the National Indoor Bowls champs and regularly represents North Wellington in their A team.

Even at this later stage of the season we would be happy to have new members come to join us and try out this family game.

Email addresses
In order to save costs for the club on postage we will start sending the newsletter by email to all our members who have supplied their addresses.  This will commence from the next newsletter.   If you believe we may not hold a current email address for you please send it to graeme.w.moody@gmail.com so he can update our listing.

Membership

Remember your 2008/09 memberships are now overdue if you have not sent in your payment.  This is the final reminder for those who have not sent their membership renewals.  
We are still looking for additional members to work on the committee.  If you are interested in becoming a committee member please contact Lilian so she can put your name forward.  This is a rewarding position ensuring the Wellington Irish Society continues to go from strength to strength.

Funnies 
· While being interviewed for a job, the personnel manager said to the Maguire brothers: 

'We're going to give you a written examination. Ten questions. Whoever gets most right we'll hire.' 

Papers were produced and the boys set to work answering the general knowledge questions. When the time was up the personnel manager collected and marked the papers. 

'Well,' said he, 'you've both got nine out often, but I'm giving Mick the job.' 

'Why's that?' asked Pat. 

'Well,' said the manager, 'you both got the same question wrong but he had

'I don't know this' and you had 'Neither do I!'

The most accurate weather forecasting device to date:
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